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      November 2017 

Team Corvette Pampered at Garland 

Jim Schoenfield put together one last outing 
with our Corvettes for 2017.  The weather 
report looked great.  The call to drive and 
eat went out to all.  Several of our members 
answered the call.  The rest of us wish we 
could have gone. 
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Team Corvette Calendar 2017 
 

Date: Time: Event: 
 

Location: 

January 11, 2017 7:00 p.m. Board Meeting Structured Technologies 

January 17, 2017 7:00 p.m. General Meeting Marioôs Restaurant 

February 2, 2017  7:00 p.m. Board Meeting Bill and Sue Prince 

February 21, 2017 7:00 p.m. General Meeting Marioôs Restaurant 

March 9, 2017 7:00 p.m. Board Meeting Dee and Jim Schoenfield 

March 21, 2017 7:00 p.m. General Meeting Marioôs Restaurant 

April 13, 2017 5:30 p.m. Board Meeting Marge & Jerry Laird 

April 18, 2017 7:00 p.m. General Meeting Marioôs Restaurant 

April 29, 2017 10:00 a.m. Lingenfelter Car Collection 
Charity Spring Open House 

Depart from Angeloôs 
At 9:00 a.m. 

May 6, 2017 10:00 a.m. Get your Car out of Hibernation Meet at Angeloôs on 
Grand Blanc Road 

May 10, 2017 5:30 p.m. Board Meeting American Legion Hall 

May 16, 2017 7:00 p.m. General Meeting Marioôs Restaurant 

May 21, 2017 9:00 a.m. Baker CollegeðFlint 1050 W. Bristol Road 
Flint, Michigan 48507 

June 10, 2017 8:00 a.m. Team Corvette Car Show Suski ChevroletðBuick 

June 14, 2017 5:30 p.m. Board Meeting Flint Golf Course 

June 20, 2017 7:00 p.m. General Meeting Zukey Lake Tavern 
Pinckney, MI 

June 24, 2017 8:00 a.m. Road Trip to 
Gilmore Car Museum 

Depart from Angeloôs 
At 8:00 a.m. 
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Team Corvette Calendar 2017 
 

Date: Time: Event: 
 

Location: 

June 30, 2017 6:00 p.m. Cruisôn Flag City 
Corvette Club Night 

Main Street 
Davison, Michigan 

July 12, 2017 5:30 p.m. Board Meeting Brick Street 
Grand Blanc 

July 15, 2017 5:15 p.m. 
Depart 

Dinner Cruise to White Horse Inn 
Metamora 

JC Penney lot, at Courtland 
Center Mall, Burton 

July 18, 2017 7:00 p.m. General Meeting Marioôs Restaurant 

July 19, 2017 6:00 p.m. 
Depart  

Cookôs Farm Dairy for Ice Cream 
Ortonville 

Old K-mart, S. Saginaw/ 
Holly Rd. Grand Blanc 

August 9, 2017 5:30 p.m. Board Meeting American Legion,  Grand 
Blanc Rd. Grand Blanc  

August 10, 2017 12:00 p.m. Downtown Fenton Bricks Tune Up  
Party  

Host: Tim Stone,  see 
whoozin for info 

August 15, 2017 7:00 p.m. General Meeting.  Parking vettes on 
lawn after 4:30  

Flint Golf Club, 3100 Lake-
wood Dr. Flint 

August 16, 2017 3:00 p.m. 
til 9:00      

Back to the Bricks viewing party 
Great Lake Plaza. RSVP by 8/14 

3725 S. Saginaw 
Flint, Michigan 

August  18, 2017 About 4:00 Corvettes at Brick Street, special 
parking on lawn, social get together 

Brick Street, 1223 E. Grand 
Blanc Rd. Grand Blanc MI 

August 19, 2017 TBD Back to the Bricks TBD 

August 25, 2017 10:00 a.m. 2017 Corvette Crossroads Mackinaw City 

September 3,2017  Lozen Show, Cancer Fund raiser                                
12-4 

6012 Linden Rd. at Hill Rd 
Swartz Creek MI 

September 6, 2017 5:30 p.m. Board Meeting Brick Street, Grand Blanc 

September 19, 2017 7:00 p.m. General Meeting Marioôs Restaurant 

September 29, 2017 5:00 p.m. 
  

Flushing Homecoming Parade 
Need 10 Vettes See Bill Vollmer  

Flushing A 

October 1, 2017  Mystery Dinner Cruise  
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Team Corvette Calendar 2017 
 

Date: Time: Event: 
 

Location: 

October  5-8, 2017 10:00 am 
depart 

Fall Color Tour meeting at K-mart  
M-57 and I 75 

Garland Resort 
Lewiston, MI 

October 11, 2017 5:30 p.m. Board Meeting Samôs Italian Restaurant 
4105 W. Grand Blanc Rd 
Swartz Creek MI (Rankin) 

October 17, 2017 7:00 p.m. General Meeting, Halloween           
costumes 

Marioôs Restaurant 

October 22, 2017 10:45-7:30 
pm 

Henry Ford/ Greenfield Village 
Depart at 11:00 AM Cancelled 

Old K-Mart/Farmer Jacks 
Grand Blanc, MI 

November 4, 2017 4:00-8:00 Thankful Feast 
Need head count, see whooz in 

American Legion Post 
Grand Blanc, MI 

November 15, 2017 5:30 PM Board Meeting Samôs Italian Restaurant 
4105 W. Grand Blanc Rd 
Swartz Creek MI (Rankin 

November 21, 2017 7:00 p.m. General Meeting, Old News Boys 
toy collection 

Marioôs Restaurant 

December 9, 2017 6:00 PM Christmas Party/ General Meeting,          
2018 Dues due 

Brick Street 
Grand Blanc Road 

  2018  

January 16, 2018 7:00 p.m. General Meeting Marioôs Restaurant 

February 20, 2018 7:00 p.m. General Meeting Marioôs Restaurant 

March 20, 2018 7:00 p.m. General Meeting Marioôs Restaurant 

April 17, 2018 7:00 p.m. General Meeting Marioôs Restaurant 

May 15, 2018 7:00 p.m. General Meeting Marioôs Restaurant 

  2019  
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Presidentôs Page  
By:  Mark Lozen 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
                                                          

Good day Team Corvette!! 
 
 
NO!!!! Not colder weather!! I donôt want to put my car away!  Unfortunately that season is upon us and regretfully 
itôs almost that time to tuck our cars away for the season.  I am hoping that we have a few more days of this Indian 
summer so we can get a chance to take one more cruise!! 
 
I would like to thank Michael Lysher for taking over the October meeting for me.  I had an emergency out of town 
issue I had to attend to which prevented me from being there!  From the pictures I was sent, it looks like I missed a lot 
of fun!  I hear even two people who normally do not dress up for Halloween did, but I wonôt mention any names, they 
know who they are.     
 
For those who were unable to attend our October membership meeting, our 2018 Board of Directors election was 
held.  I would like to thank Kerry Gardner, Jim Vroman and Bill Vollmer for being our 2018 election committee.   
 
As reported to me, the results of the election is as follows; 
 
President ~ Mark Lozen 
Vice President ~ Michael Lysher 
Secretary ~ Marge Laird 
Treasurer ~ Dee Schoenfield 
Membership Director ~ Susan Prince 
Member at Large ~ Jerry Laird and Tim Stone. 
 
I hear we went on our last Team Corvette cruise on Saturday the 21st.  The group of cruisers left the former Kmart 
parking lot at 2:30 p.m. and traveled down to Berkley to the Vinsetta Garage.  From the photoôs I have seen on Face-
book, looks like the group had a fabulous time!  With that being said, we are looking for suggestions for the 2018 
cruise year, along with volunteers for special events.  If you have any suggestions that you would like to do, even 
through the winter months in our metal cars, please let me know!  I would like to fill the calendar with events!!! 
 
Team Corvettes annual Thankful Feast will be held on November 4th, 2017 at the Grand Blanc American Legion, 
Social hour will start at 4:00 PM with dinner following at 5:00 PM.  Please contact Marge Laird for the ongoing sig-
nup list for food, we are asking each family to bring a dish to pass.  We would really like see all of our members who 
can attend come out and join in the fun, laughter and good food! 
 
I would like to quickly mention that we have a few members that have recently fell sick or been hospitalized for vari-
ous reasons.  I asked each of you to take a moment to reach out to our members and friends to let them know we are 
thinking of them and hope they get well soon!  We miss them! 
The 2018 membership dues are now payable.  They are due by the December meeting.  A one month grace period had 
been added in our new By-Laws that went into effect 06/20/2017.    If you are leaving town for the winter season, we 
hope that you will renew your membership before you leave.  If you need a renewal form, please do not hesitate to 
contact me, Dee Schoenfield, print one from our newsletter or visit our website in the memberôs only area. 
 
 
Lastly, as I mentioned on the September membership meeting, we are looking for alternative ways to generate money 
for our charities.  Jim Schoenfield suggested that we sell Poinsettiaôs during the holiday season.  When Jim coached 
hockey, he used this to generate funds for the hockey team to cover unbudgeted costs.  Itôs probably late to get into 
the game this year, but we are trying to plan for the 2018 calendar year. 
 
Mark, President 
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Board Meeting Minutes,    October 11, 2017 
By:  Marge Laird 

 

         
President - Mark reported on Fall Color Tour it was a great weekend. Mark is going to send a  
note to  Garland Resort thanking them for everything they did for Team Corvette.  
    
Including the golf cart tour with Roach one of the directors.  Newsletter not published yet        
President getting his letter together.         
               
Vice President - Received last check for car show from Suskiôs     
            
Treasurer - Clay reported on balances in account, John made motion and Jerry seconded to     
accept report  
                                         
Membership director - Dee will have all info at membership meeting     
           
Member At Large - Jerry is making arrangements for next board meeting    
             
Social Director - John brought up suggesting having our thankful feast catered by The Jewel.   
$20 per person. Possible going to Garland in June 2018 for Lewiston car show   
             
Editors report - Bill getting newsletter info together for publishing     
             
National Corvette Ambassador - No report        
             
Webmasters report - No report          
            
Old Business - None           
             
New Business - Every year we have a gift exchange and it was brought up about each member 
making donation to a charity of their choice and it will be brought up at the next membership 
meeting.             
            
Open conversation - Ballot proposal was made up to pass around and election committee to     
pass out at membership meeting.  Sending email out for absentee ballot and who to contact.  
 
Dues are to be paid for membership by December. Renewals in December   
             
Motion to adjourn by Mark seconded by Bill at 7:45pm 
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General Meeting Minutes  October 17, 2017 

 

 

    
Meeting called to order at 7pm with the Pledge of Allegiance       
      
Members present were 24  
 
President - Mark could not make meeting and expressed his apology and turned meeting over to Mike. 
               
Vice President - Tonight we elect new officers for 2018 and need to have 30% of members present to vote.  
 
Our Fall Color recap:  Our trip was a huge success. Many thanks to John Schoenfield, Dee and Jim 
Schoenfield, Mark and Renee, and Jack and Jan for leading the various tours.  
 
Tour led by John was lunch at MA Deeters and dinner at Redwood Steakhouse.  
 
Tour on Friday led by Dee and Jim went to The Portage in Presque Isle. Then dinner at Garland Lodge.  
 
Tour on Saturday led by Mark and Renee going to Grayling via Gaylord. Had lunch at Sugar Bowl then an 
afternoon quick stop at the Kal-Ho Lounge for a drink or two and then dinner (for some) at the Dead Bear.  
 
Mark will be sending a letter to the owners at the Dead Bear expressing our displeasure with their service. 
Specifically the waitress tone with some of our members who didnôt receive their dinner in a timely manner. 
Mark will also be sending a letter to Garland Lodge, on behalf of the membership thanking them for their 
hospitality.  
 
We have been invited back again anytime to Garland Lodge and Golf Resort. 
 
No response on our raffle application and Gary Drago stated we will have it eventuality. 
 
Mark will be meeting with Andy Suski regarding the Car Show and getting his insight.  
 
Membership renewals for 2018 are due by December 31st, with a 1 month grace period.     Forms are on 
our website and Bill Prince has some copies to be given out.      
         
Secretary report - Jim made motion to accept and Jerry seconded on minutes and accepted by member-
ship 
            
Treasurerôs report - Clay made report to membership on expenses and balance of account.  Tim made mo-
tion and Jerry seconded to accept Treasurers report       
          
Membership Directors Report - We currently have 58 members and Dee read the birthdays and anniver-
saries for month of October.           
          
Member At Large - Jerry reported that next board meeting will be Nov 15th at Samôs Pizzeria. Jack        
reported that Bob Neumann  is in U of M Hospital         
          
Social Director - Last cruise of year has been canceled. John discussed the possibility of having our  
Thankful Feast catered at $20 per person and everyone wanted to bring our own food. The date is Novem-
ber 4th at the American Legion.  
 
Our Christmas Party is December 9th at Brick Street, Grand Blanc @ 6pm. 
 
.      Continued on page 9 
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                                       Minutes continued from page 8 
 
Editors Report - Bill stated due to circumstances out of our control the October Newsletter was 
very late. We have started a new section in the newsletter called Exhaust Fumes. The title Hot 
Air was also considered. It will contain comments by the editor and to the editor.  
 
We know several members are facing major health issues and we are all very concerned.  
With permission, we will include any information that you want to share with club.  
 
Articles and photos for the next newsletter can be sent any time before the 28th of the current 
month.  We are trying to publish by the first of each month. 
            
National Corvette Museum Report - Upcoming museum events. Vets in vetts Nov 2-4 The 
Michelin National Corvette Museum Bash is April 26th thru 28th 2018. Upcoming raffles in-
clude a 2018 Z-51 Coupe, $150 per ticket 1000 limit, November 9th drawing. The Museum 
Store is offering free shipping on orders of $50 or more, offer ends October 30. From October 
31 to November 30th free shipping on orders of $75 or more. 2018 production will cease the 
last week of January 22 about 9700 units will be built. Last day to order is November 16th. A 
new bright orange color will be an option.        
           
Webmaster - No report         
             
VOTING:           
 Renee provided the forms for the voting. Kerry, Bill V. and Jim V. will collect and tally 
results.  
 
VOTING RESULTS 
  President - Mark Lozen       
  Vice President - Mike Lysher       
  Secretary - Marge Laird       
  Treasurer - Dee Schoenfield       
  Members At Large - Jerry Laird and Tim Stone    
  Membership Director - Sue Prince       
 
Motion to accept slat of new officers, seconded and approved by membership. 
 
Old Business ï  
 
Bill Vollmer reported on Flushing Homecoming Parade fun had by all.  
 
Any thoughts on other avenues of fund raisers will be tabled till next meeting. Any specific 
thing our members would like to do/see in 2018. 
 
Ideas on the next Fall Color Tour.        
             
Motion to adjourn made by Jim Vroman seconded by Jerry Laird.     
 
Meeting adjourned 8:45  
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Membership Directorôs Corner 
By: Dee Schoenfield 
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!Ƴȅ tŜǝǇǊƛƴ τ bƻǾ нф  
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 ¢ƻǘŀƭ нлмт aŜƳōŜǊǎƘƛǇ ǘƻ 5ŀǘŜΥ сл 
  bŜǿ aŜƳōŜǊǎ ǎƛƴŎŜ ƭŀǎǘ bŜǿǎƭŜǧŜǊΥ   л      
 IƻƴƻǊŀǊȅ aŜƳōŜǊǎΥ    р 

DŜƴŜǊŀƭ aŜƳōŜǊǎƘƛǇ !ǧŜƴŘŀƴŎŜΥ  нп 
   
bŀƳŜ ¢ŀƎǎΥ  !ƴȅƻƴŜ ǿƛǎƘƛƴƎ ǘƻ ƻǊŘŜǊ ŀ ƴŀƳŜ ǘŀƎΣ ǇƭŜŀǎŜ ŎƻƴǘŀŎǘ ŀ ōƻŀǊŘ ƳŜƳōŜǊ ŀǘ ƻǳǊ ƴŜȄǘ ƳŜƳōŜǊπ
ǎƘƛǇ ƳŜŜǝƴƎΦ   ¢ƘŜ Ŏƻǎǘ ǇŜǊ ƴŀƳŜ ǘŀƎ ƛǎ ϷуΦпуΦ  aŀƎƴŜǝŎ ōŀŎƪ ǊŜǇƭŀŎŜƳŜƴǘǎ ŀǊŜ Ϸн ŜŀŎƘΦ 

/ƭǳō ŀǇǇŀǊŜƭ Ŏŀƴ ōŜ ƻǊŘŜǊŜŘ ōȅ ǾƛǎƛǝƴƎ LƳŀƎŜ tǊƻƧŜŎǝƻƴǎ ƭƻŎŀǘŜŘ ŀǘ мптл ¢ƻǊǊŜȅ wƻŀŘΣ CŜƴǘƻƴΣ aƛŎƘƛƎŀƴ  
пупол   ό¢ŜƭŜǇƘƻƴŜΥ  умл-снф-лтмлύΦ 
 
 
 
 
 
We will be collecting toys for the Old News Boys at our 
 November 21st meeting.  The Flushing High School  
Student Council Members are helping to collect this year also.  Some of their group will be 
at our meeting to join their collection with ours.  Lets be sure Chris needs a big truck to 
take all the toys with him. 
 
Jim and Dee suffered a flat tire that could not be fixed while on the 2017 Color Tour.  They 
had run flat tires that allowed them to make it back to the Lodge.   The question of run flat 
tires came up.  Gary Drago was the one I questioned.  ñ I always tell people if your vette 
came with run flats (EMT) tires replace them with run flatsò.   It would have been a long 
flat bed ride without the run flats.  The closest tire was in Flint.    

                    Exhaust Fumes  
                   Comments by and to the editor 



November 2017 

 Page 11 

  

                                       
 
 
 
 

 

Jerry ñThe Floorò Gardner, Kerry ñPinterestò Gardner , Jan ñThe Flagmanò 
Matsko, Jack ñMarioò Matsko, ñ Sheriffò Clay Hexton and Jane ò Annie Oakleyò 
Hexton dress up for our October meeting. 

Vettes lined up 
and ready to 
start the 2017 
Color Tour 

Lunch Stop at Ma 
Deeters 

2017 Fall Color Tour Kickoff 
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Checking in at Garland Lodge 

We trade 
Vettes for  
golf carts.   
 
We had a 
guided tour of 
the Garland 
property.   

Large Eagle nest on 
our property tour.  
We also seen an Elk 
herd but no photos. 
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Dinner at the Redwood Steak House 

Day 2 Lunch 

Some of our members tried out the golf course 
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   Off to lighthouse 

Great view from the top of lighthouse 

Near Rogers City Jim and Deeôs   
run  flat tire  got   punctured       
beyond repair.  Long drive back 
to Garland at low speed with 
flashers.   

Dinner at 
Garland 


